
Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Anna Teplitsky

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Good day,
I would like to protest the proposed price increase on Hydro rates in my area. With the current high costs of living 
an increase would be difficult to manage for many households.

Thank you,
Anna


